
 

4th May 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

This week, we have been developing our observational skills in art. 

We have then learnt to critique each other’s drawings and redraft 

with improvements. The children were able to recognise how to 

improve some else’s drawing and learnt how to develop their own. 

 

The children have loved their Aardman workshops and we now 

have a class full of Hognobs! 

      


